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Should you Sell your Home
over the Holidays?

If you're thinking about selling your home you may be questioning
whether or not the Christmas and New Year period is a suitable time

to put your property on the market.

Selling at any time of year has
its pros and cons, but there
are some clear advantages
to selling over the Christmas
period.

The first advantage is that
potential buyers have a bit
more time up their
sleeves as the end
of the school and
work year winds
up. This means
that buyers are
more likely to
show up to open
homes and perhaps
even plan to find a
property before their holidays
are over.

There is also likely to be a
bit less selling competition
during the holidays as many
sellers tend to wait until after
the New Year before they put
they take any action towards
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selling their home. This
provides a great opportunity
to make your home stand out
amongst the few properties
that will be on the market.

For those that will be selling
over the holidays make sure
that you still present
your home at its
very best during
open homes
and try not to
overboard
with seasonal
decorations.
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It doesn’t hurt
to make people feel
a little jolly by putting up
small decorations such as a
tree or a wreath, but if you
go overboard with tinsel,
banners and fake snow it
can be a little distracting for
buyers.
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Before you go away on holidays it's a good idea to
make sure that you've prepared your property so that
it's secure while you're away. Obviously if you leave
your property for a few days or longer you'll want to
lock all your doors and windows (and don't forget to
lock the gates too!) and set up any security system
you might have, but it's also worth taking a few more
measures to help avoid being a target for a break-in.

Don't leave any obvious signs at your property that
could giveaway that fact that nobody’s
home. If you'll be away for an extended
period of time then cancel all your
regular deliveries and ask the
post office to hold your mail for
you. If you're friendly with your
neighbours then it's also worth
asking them if they can collect
you mail, mow your lawn or

take out your rubbish bins.

You should also be mindful

about posting your holiday plans

online, especially if you have a

public social media profile, as you

don’t know who might be reading. If

you want to share holiday snaps or stories
then post them up when you get home.

Last but not least, make sure that your home and
contents insurance is up to date, that way you can rest
assured that even if the worst happens while you are
away, your items can be replaced.

Have a great holiday!
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